
 

Charlie and Miki Chastain
Serving Christ in Saint Petersburg, Russia

Charlie and Miki Chastain have been working 
with the disabled orphans and street children of 
St. Petersburg since 2001, when they first 
learned of the ministry opportunity through St. 
James UMC in Athens, GA.  Since that first trip, 
they returned several times on short-term 
opportunities, and continuously sought the 
Lord’s guidance on the possibility of moving to 
St. Petersburg on a full-time basis.  
 
In late 2005, the Chastain’s felt it was time to 
begin to take steps to be in Russia on a full-time 
basis.  With the guidance of their pastor and 
other mentors,  they decided to approach the 
Mission Society about the possibility of becoming 
missionaries in Russia.  The Chastain’s were 
commissioned by the Mission Society in 
September, 2006.
 
The Chastain’s are currently in preparation for 
their move to St. Petersburg - receiving training, 
raising support, and seeking to walk in obedience 
and in the guidance of the Lord Jesus Christ.

In partnership with The Mission Society, Charlie 
and Miki Chastain work to meet the physical and 
spiritual needs of disabled orphans and street 
children in St. Petersburg, Russia.

 Please visit our website to find out how you can help: 

 www.actsofadvocacy.org
 
 ...to visit the fatherless and widows in their affliction… (James 1:27)


